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           We’re Your Credit Union 

 

 

 
 

*Limited time only for up to 36 months on all new loans. Offer good through February 15th, 2014 
 APR is annual percentage rate. Financing available to qualified borrowers.  

Terms and conditions subject to credit union approval. 

Call 608-271-5301 for any questions or details. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 



 Spring for these Winter Savings, now’s the best time to buy: 

1. Winter Apparel 

2. 2013 Electronics prices are slashed before the Consumer Electronics Show. 

3. Early roll out of Tax Software 

4. Furniture Deals 

5. Discounted exercise equipment 

      * Did you know January White Sales prices are actually better in June? 

Don’t Get                                       This Winter! 

Healthy, Wealthy, & Wise 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

                      Members First Credit Union Members Save Thousands with 

Invest in America 

At Members First Credit Union we know you work hard to earn your money. And we think you 

should keep as much of it as possible. That’s why we’ve teamed up with Invest in America to 

bring you savings on the things you buy every day from trusted American companies. 

Save thousands on everything from your cell phone bill with Sprint or a brand new GM vehicle, 

roadside assistance with Credit Union Auto Club to online discounts at over 1,500 major retailers 

with Shop America. 

Discover how much you could save!  

Contact a Members First Credit Union representative or visit LoveMyCreditUnion.org . 

 

 

Annual Meeting  

April 12, 2014 

One kind word can 
warm three winter 

months.  

~Japanese   

Proverb 

                     

 

Did The Holidays Leave You a Bit Short?  
 

Fast Forward to Christmas 2014 when you have $1000 deposited in your checking               

account. 

How? Start your Christmas Club Account with Members First today! Have $25 a week 

automatically deposited in your account from your payroll each week and you will save over 

$1000 in your account for next holiday season. Stop in or call to get your Christmas Club  

account started. 

                We’re Your Credit Union 

We are Rolling out our NEW  

WEBSITE!!! 

It will be more user friendly, contain important 

information, and allow for online loan            

applications. 

Be On the Lookout! 


